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EARTH DAY - APRIL 22 - HOW TO CELEBRATE  
" Sacred the Earth, sacred the water, Sacred the Land, All reflect God who 
is Good.”  Rufino Zaragoza, OFM. 
 
The purpose of Laudato Si movement: To inspire and mobilize the 
Catholic community to care for our common home and achieve climate 
and ecological justice, in collaboration with all people of good will.  
  

Sacred Heart Community is a member of the movement. Denver is for the first time 
having Laudato Si events. Please support this first step by prayers, attendance, and inviting 
others. See attachments.   
 
 
THIS IS US!  SACRED HEART COMMUNITY DAYS: 
Sisters, please save the dates, June 1-3, 2023,  for our annual gathering at the DoubleTree, 
Westminster, CO.  Starting on June 1st with a  toast to celebrate Sr. Joan’s birthday at 5:30 pm 
and concluding on Saturday, June 3rd after dinner at 5:30 pm.   More details are coming. 
Registration forms are due May 1st!   
 
 
CELEBRATION OF SR. JOAN LINENBRINK’S 90TH BIRTHDAY! 
Sr. Joan Linenbrink’s family is hosting a celebration of her 90th birthday at the Holy Rosary 
Church lyceum in Alliance, NE, on April 29th, 1:00-3:00 pm.  No need to RSVP, just stop by if 
you would like.  
 
 
REST IN PEACE: 
Sister  Wilhelmine Anna Maria van Kleinwee, who died on April 16, 2023.  She was born on 
December 7, 2025 and professed on February 2, 1948.  She was a member of Province of 
Divine Providence in Heythuysen, The Netherlands.  
 
 
 
 

 


